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Marguerite McLean oqop-)q - L3u 
From: Filings@psc.state.fl .us 

Sent: 

To: 'michael .smallridge@century21 .corn' 

Subject: FW: Alturas%20Tariff%2OSheets[l].doc 

Attachments: Alturas Tariff Sheets[l].doc 

Thursday, July 29,2010 1:49 PM 

PARTIES 

Mr.  Smallridge: 

We are in receipt of your attached e-filing. Please note that, per the Commission's e-filing requirements, 
tariffs are not eligible for electronic filing. 

While the Division does not accept tariffs filed electronically, the Division of Regulatory Compliance is 
considering acceptance of telecommunications tariffs and price lists electronically. Separate procedures for 
e-filing tariffs can be found on the Commission's Website listed below. 

Your e-filing is being returned to you as not being accepted or tiled with the Commission. 

Marguerite H. McLean 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
850-413-6770 

From: mike smallridge [mailto:michael.smalIridge@century21 .corn] 
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2010 9:26 AM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Alturasoh20Tariffo/~20Sheets[ l].doc 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

Attached is the tariff sheets for Docket#090477-WU 

From Mike Smallridge-Alturas Utilities 
352-302-7406 

7/29/2010 


